Pensioners 1971

…The Meeting then scrutinised the Lists of the Poor and compared them with last year’s lists and it was noted that there was no change from last year’s lists.

…He (the Clerk) reported that he had ample funds in the Bank and that he would suggest that the Pensions at the existing rate of £95 should be continued for this year and this was agreed to.
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